
winter wildlife tracking
March 9th & April 13th, 10am - 4pm

meeting at the Beck homestead, Condon

Spend an unforgettable day tracking animals in the field with svc 
Conservation Director Luke Lamar. You will learn how to read tracks and 

sign to determine the movements and behaviors of animals in the Swan Valley.

$80 per class
 (includes lunch, hot beverages, 

snowshoes & transportation around the valley.)

For more information please visit www.swanvalleyconnections.org
E-mail lindsay@svconnections.org with questions or to register!
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